
Little Birch & Aconbury's  

Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan  

 

At the next meeting of the Steering Group, the Consultant Dr. David Nicholson, will 

be explaining the Draft Neighbourhood  Development Plan he will have produced, 

following the discussion about David's 'Housing Delivery Report' at the last meeting 

in April. 

The work is still currently under way by David and will show how the two parishes 

can meet Herefordshire Council's requirement for additional homes. 

However the Draft Plan is much more than just how to meet housing targets. There 

will be many environmental issues such as the ones raised in the Questionnaires that 

were returned at the end of 2016. These reflect the kind of 'Neighbourhood' we would 

all like to see in the future. When completed, the Draft Neighbourhood  

Development Plan will be delivered to all households in Aconbury and Little Birch 

for consultation. 

Anyone is welcome to attend these meetings and there is no long term committment 

to be part of the Steering Group, so if you wish to be part of the decision process, 

remember that the next meeting at Little Birch Village Hall is on Wednesday 26 July 

at 7pm. At that meeting the Steering Group will be discussing the Draft Plan, and 

those present will be able to suggest any amendments.  

For more information and to be kept up to date, or have notification of future 

meetings please contact Sophie Glover, Clerk to LB&A NDP Steering Group  - 

littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk  

To follow the progress of Little Birch and Aconbury Neighbourhood  Development 

Plan check out the website – www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org.  

 

http://www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org/

